
New Planning Applications
The Council gives notice that it has received the following applications which it is required 
to advertise under Town and Country Planning, and Wildlife and Countryside legislation

Notice is hereby given that application(s) have been made to the Dover District Council for 
consent to carry out the following proposal(s):

18	 00122	 Land rear of 18- 20 Park	 Erection of a detached	 Within Conservation Area	
	 	 Street & Fronting, West	 dwelling	
	 	 Street, Deal, CT14 6AG

18	 00090	 26 North Road, Kingsdown,	 Re-painting of front and rear	 Within Conservation Area	
	 	 CT14 8AG	 elevations and external	
	 	 	 alterations

18	 00115	 Red Tiles, Beauchamps	 Erection of a detached	 Affects a lbc, cons area and footpath	
	 	 Lane, Nonington, CT15 4EZ	 annexe (existing swimming	
	 	 	 pool and adjacent pool	
	 	 	 building to be demolished)

18	 00067	 The Forge, 83 Church Hill,	 Erection of a detached	 Setting of LB & Con Area, Right of Way	
	 	 Shepherdswell, CT15 7NT	 dwelling (existing building to	
	 	 	 be demolished)

18	 00154	 2 Castle Cottages, Castle	 Erection of a single storey	 Affects Right of Way	
	 	 Road, Richborough,	 front extension	
	 	 CT13 9JL

The applications can be viewed on the Council’s website, www.dover.gov.uk, at the Council Offices, White Cliffs 
Business Park, Dover CT16 3PJ, at the Dover Gateway, 71 Castle Street, the Area Office in Deal Library and at the 
Guildhall Sandwich. Representations on the applications can be made via the Council’s website.

This is the Council’s preferred method as it is the speediest way to log your views into our electronic system. 
Alternatively, representations can be emailed to developmentcontrol@dover.gov.uk or sent by letter to the 
Development Management Section at the White Cliffs Business Park address.

Representations should be made within 21 days from the date of publication of this notice and should quote the 
application reference number. Any representations received will be available for public inspection. Representaitons 
will not be acknowledged but those making representations will be informed of the Council’s decision.

Please note that this is not a full list of applications recently received by the Council. The full list can be viewed on 
the Council’s website.


